
April
3/4/5 - Room 218 

PSMS29 - The Melrose School

Dear families,
I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable spring break! It was great to see 
your students again after so many days away from them. This month is one filled 
with lots of work at school. The ELA state test is 4/11 and 4/12 and the math 
state test comes at the beginning of May. Please continue sending your child to 
school each day! Mr. Wagner

Reading & Writing 
In reading, your child is going 
to start meeting new and 
exciting characters and 
learning lessons right alongside 
them. In writing, your child will 
begin to take ownership over 
their own work and begin 
independent writing projects - 
choosing the kind of writing 
they like best and showing off 
all they can do!

Math 
In math, your child is beginning 
to learn all about fractions. As 
we continue heading towards 
the state test at the 
beginning of May, please 
practice addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division facts 
with your student at home. 
This will only help them when 
it comes to the day of the 
test.

Reminders
PLEASE sign any permission slips that have been sent home!
Next field trip: April 17th - American Museum of Natural History!
MATH State Test: May 1 + May 2
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Wagner with any concerns! dwagner@psms29.org


